CNPC Landfill Board Minutes Dec, 2015

THE CROWSNEST/PINCHER CREEK LANDFILL ASSOCIATION
MINUTES
December , 2015

The regular meeting of The Crowsnest/Pincher Creek Landfill Association was not held
In December 2015. The Board of Directors decided not to hold a meeting in December
Because of schedule conflicts and the Christmas Holidays.

Regular meeting will resume in January 2016.



